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I would be honored to continue my work on the Lake Limerick Board of Directors representing 

the interests of our members. I believe my ongoing work on the board, past involvement on 

other boards, my work experience, but most importantly the passion I have for our community 

makes me a worthy candidate to consider. 

During my short time on our board, I have been an active participant. I have reached out to the 

membership in person and via social media, always willing to listen to opportunities and 

concerns. With membership requesting more transparency, I have helped lead 2 Town Hall 

events that have been offered live, via Zoom and recorded for future use.  

As a previous board member/president of the non-profit Grand Cinema in Tacoma, I worked 

hard to blend theatre operations with the fun and excitement of a local non-profit showing 

great films at a reasonable price. I also focused on making sure that our board, staff and 

volunteers each understood what their responsibilities were for the benefit of our community. 

I also had the privilege to be the chair and a long-time board member of the North Slope 

Historic District in Tacoma. I am proud of what our board did in my era including obtaining non-

profit status and putting on a variety of fun programs for all ages. 

My work background includes being an early employee at Expedia, Zillow and recently the chief 

marketing office for a national real estate brokerage with more than 40,000 agents across the 

country. I thrive on marketing, communication and developing new employees to find their 

own personal success. 

Throughout my personal and work history, I’ve done my best to make strategic decisions tied to 

a mission while engaging and representing all. And I always try to do it with a smile on my face. 

I look forward to continuing on the board as one of many that dedicates themselves to the life 

we all love at Lake Limerick. 

 

 


